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Legislative Democrats Release Bill Package for Voter Confidence, Accessibility, 
Residency, and Ease 

 
MADISON, Wis. - Today, Legislative Democrats proudly introduce the Voter C.A.R.E. 
(Confidence, Accessibility, Residency, and Ease) Package, a common sense set of bills 
designed to ensure our government represents the will of the people. Committed to accessible 
and straightforward elections, this legislative initiative focuses on reforming unnecessary 
requirements, improving in-person voting, and supporting local election operations. 
 
At its core, the package expands early in-person voting, providing voters with flexibility and 
additional time to research candidates. Recognizing the financial strain on municipalities, the 
Voter C.A.R.E. Package includes regulated grants to ensure equal access to secure election 
operations. Moreover, it seeks to restore residency requirements to a practical 10 days, 
streamlining the voting process and eliminating confusion. 
 
In a move to foster equal voting rights, the package recognizes college campus IDs as valid 
voter IDs. This ensures that young adults, regardless of student status, have a practical and 
accessible means to participate in the democratic process. The Voter C.A.R.E. Package 
underscores the Democrats' commitment to removing unnecessary barriers and making it easier 
for every eligible Wisconsinite to exercise their fundamental right to vote. 

“Wisconsinites deserve elections where they can vote with ease and feel confident that 
their vote will count. We are proud to stand together on behalf of Wisconsin’s eligible 
voters to introduce common sense legislation that can encourage democracy and voter 
access in Wisconsin. We should be making voting more accessible, not more difficult. All 
eligible Wisconsin voters should be encouraged to participate in our democracy and we 
believe this package supports this cause.” 
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